----Original Message-----

From: Carolyn

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 3:33 PM

To: clerkspublic@markham.ca.

Subject: Re Hilton Hilton Development

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

Why are we losing our safe, comfortable lifestyle in Markham / Unionville? When will this vast, dense building stop!! What about our already fast, busy streets; about our sewage system; about density of unknown proportion let alone the increase to Policing,EMT and Fire safety; not enough schools and total lack of concern to support our already misused, over attended Hospital care and Physicians to look after said population rather than what is happening now with Emergencies being totally used and again misused by so many people already living in our City! Before we over populate, think of bettering our already burdened infrastructure, needs and daily lifestyle living!

Building proper density to accommodate growth, life, infrastructure and health is one thing, but to accommodate vast population growth is NOT a positive idea.

We say NO to these builders and soaring towers!! Give us some say in our future and daily living!!

**Bob and Carolyn Davison**